
 

     

Donation Information Sheet 
 

The Lasallian Region of North America’s response to the International 1 La Salle Global Campaign 
is being led and coordinated by the La Salle International Foundation. La Salle International 
Foundation is a registered 501(c) 3 organization. The Foundation works in collaboration with the 
Christian Brothers Conference. 

 

La Salle International Foundation will receive donations of cash gifts to for RELAN for the 1 La Salle 
Global Campaign in the following ways: 
 

Donations by Check 

 Check Payable to: La Salle International Foundation, Inc. 

 Memo Line: 1 La Salle Global (or 1LG) 

 Mail to:   La Salle International Foundation 
   1 University Parkway #10144 
   Romeoville, IL 60446 
 
Donations by Electronic Means 
 
 Credit card: Go to: (website link) or QR code in Campaign Booklet 
   Follow the instructions on the page 
 Payment Applications 

La Salle International Foundation is able to receive payment through the 
following popular payment applications: 

 Venmo  @LSIF1LG 

 

For other donations, please contact:  

  Brother James Martino, FSC 
  La Salle International Foundation  
  jmartino@lasalleinternational.org 
  202-978-2660 
 

mailto:jmartino@lasalleinternational.org


 

     

 

Thank you for your care and support.  

 


